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Dear Mid Coast Council,

I am writing to object to the proposed rate increase. I feel that is is an unfair and unjustified proposal given that council funded
services seem to be reduced, the library was only relocated to the RTC because of strong objections to it's closure and there
have been no guarantees that it will remain in the RTC long term, there are inadequate foot paths and some of the roads are in
poor condition.

The main reason we brought in Bulahdelah was because it was not only an affordable purchase price but was also a
manageable rate amount. | am concerned that if the rate increase was to be introduced that it would considerably impact on my
budget.

Sincerely

Karen Sullivan.





